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From: Peter_Fredman@murphyoilcorp.com
To: Sager, John E - DNR; 
cc: Dave_Beattie@murphyoilcorp.com; 
Subject: Murphy Oil - 11/24/2010 Slop Oil Release
Date: Tuesday, December 21, 2010 12:13:11 PM
Attachments: 112410 Slop Oil Spill Notification Form.PDF 


John, 
As we discussed on the phone earlier today, I attached the notification 
sheet for the slop oil release. Once we receive the final report from Twin 
Ports Testing, I will forward that along to you so we can close this out. 
My contact information is below. Let me know if you need anything else. 
Thanks, 
Peter Fredman 
Environmental Engineer 
Murphy Oil USA - Superior Refinery 
715-398-8434 office 
715-398-8209 fax 
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